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25th February 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are pleased to say that as part of our Year 2 Religious Education curriculum, we have 
organised a visit to the The Hindu Cultural Society Mandir on Monday 11th March 2019. 
 
In order to provide the children with this valuable opportunity to work in another location, we are 
asking parents to make a voluntary contribution of £2.00 to cover the cost of the visit, transport 
and insurance.  There is no obligation upon you to contribute and your child will not be treated 
differently whether they contribute or not.  However, we must point out that if insufficient 
contributions are made, the visit will have to be cancelled. 
 
We will be departing from school at 9.00 am and therefore the children are required to be in 
school on time.  We will return to school for 12.00 pm in time for lunch. 
 
The children have to wear school uniform on this day and must bring a coat and wear sensible 
shoes.  Please make sure that if your child needs any medication/inhalers, that the class teacher 
has these before the visit. 
 
Please use ParentPay to make a payment.  The barcode is for this visit only and should only be 
used once. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Year 2 Team 
 
 
 
 


